STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

v - " POST DFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING May 26, 1994 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-198(

GOVERNOR (505) 333-6161

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION .
P. 0. BOX 2088 p Y
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 NS~ DTy

RE: Proposed:
MC
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NSL XX
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Gentlemen:

I have examined the application for the:

Caprock Mal jamar Ut. #193-E 20-17-33
The Wiser 0il Co Caprock Maljamar Ut. #178-D 20-17-33
Operator Lease & Well No. Unit S-T-R

and my recommendations are as follows:

L

Yours very truly,

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

/ed



QUALITY PRODUCTION CORP.

300 West Texas, Suite 408 207 W. McKay Post Office Box 250
Midland, Texas 79701 Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220 Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-0250
(915) 688-5155 (505) 885-5433 (505) 397-2727
FAX (915) 688-5137 FAX (505) 885-4989 FAX (505) 393-4111
May 10, 1994

Mr. Mike Stogner

QOil Conservation Division
PO box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Re: Unorthordox Locations
Caprock Maljamar Unit Waterflood Project
Maljamar Grayburg San Andres Field
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stogner:

The Wiser Oil Company requests approval for two inside unorthodox locations in the subject
waterflood unit. The applicant is the offset operator. These locations, designated Caprock
Maljamar Unit Nos. 178 and 193, are shown on the attached map. The locations of these wells
are as follows:

Caprock Maljamar Unit #178 Caprock Maljamar Unit #193
1300°' FNL & 20" FWL, Unit D 2516' FNL & 62' FWL, Unit E
Section 20 17S 33E Section 20 17S 33E

These wells will more efficiently and effectively establish the pattern of the waterflood as set out
by Order No. R-10094.

Attached are copies of the C-101, C-102, map showing existing wells, proposed wells and
proposed access roads and plat of the waterflood area showing the original 80-acre 5-spot
waterflood patterns. It is anticipated that the injection pattern will become a 40-acre 5-spot
pattern. :

Your earliest consideration of this request will be appreciated. Should you have any questions or
require additional data, please contact the undersigned in Carisbad at 885-5433.

Sincerely,

L1l Lo

Perry LMHughes

Agent for

The Wiser Qil Company
PLH/mp

Enclosures

cc: Hobbs OCD



